
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had lots of fun this week at Noah’s 
Ark! The children have delighted in making 
their own cucumber sandwiches. They have 
used a butter knife to spread dairy-free 
spread onto wholemeal bread and cut up 
their own cucumber to add to their sand-
wiches. They’ve all been really pleased to 
complete this independent task. We hope 
you enjoy trying the sandwiches at home!  
 
You may have noticed recently that the Youth Pastor at Cairns Road, 
Jonty Flynn, has started to engage with the young people in the local 
community on a Thursday between 3 and 4:30. Jonty and some of his 
Youth team have been having a drop by session at the front of the 
church, where young people can take part in a little challenge, as well 
as grabbing a hot chocolate and snack as they are walking past. Feel 
free to say hi and I'm sure there will be enough hot chocolate etc for 
Noah's Ark children too! 

 
Please remember to buy a ticket for our Sustainable Fashion and 
Clothes swap fundraising evening happening on Saturday 4th February. In order for the 
clothes swap to be a success we do need people to bring in clothes they no longer want for 
the swap. So please have a look through your wardrobe and drop off any clothes you no 
longer wear at Noah’s Ark Pre-school by Friday 27

th
 January.  

The event is taking place in the church and is jam packed with fashion show, clothes swap, 
repair stations and lots more. Tickets cost £12, which includes a glass of fizz and nibbles and 
there will be a licensed bar. To buy your tickets please click on this link:  https://
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/an-evening-of-sustainable-fashion-tickets-484565076187.  Please do 
spread the word to family and friends. This is our big fundraiser of the year and all the money 
raised will come to Noah’s Ark and will be used to buy some new play equipment and re-
sources.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team  
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